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This off-cycle release includes fixes for the 2023 Federal I-9.

*Note* For all self-hosted clients, this hotfix will need to be applied to ensure the appropriate fixes have been

applied to the 2023 Federal I-9.

Additional Updates

In Reports

Fixed an issue within the 2023 Federal I-9 where the “Apt Number” field would display as “Required”.

Fixed an issue within the 2023 Federal I-9 where the "Employer's Business or Organization Address, City or

Town, State, Zip Code" fields would not display the intended information when reviewing the form as the

Service Rep.
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